

2020 STREET AND UTILITY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT



November 25, 2019

Re: City of Excelsior 2020 Street & Utility Improvement Project

Dear Property Owner/Resident:

This letter is being sent to residents of Excelsior and Shorewood to provide advanced notice of utility investigations that will be taking place in your neighborhood related to the upcoming 2020 Street and Utility Improvement Project. Utility crews will be in the neighborhood beginning the week of December 2nd to locate and document the locations of the existing watermain and water services. Crews may need to dig small holes in the road with specialized equipment to visually verify details of the watermain. On occasion, the utility crews may need to contact property owners in order to locate the individual water services. If this becomes necessary, the crews will place a door hanger on your door the day before.

If you have questions related to the utility investigation work please contact Nick Preisler, Project Engineer, 612-269-3706.

To stay up-to-date with information regarding the planned project in your area, please sign up for our project emails by sending your name and email to EXCL2020@wsbeng.com.

Thank you so much for your patience and understanding as we strive to make improvements to our City's infrastructure.

Sincerely,

PeggySue Imihy
Project Communications Director
(952) 737-4668
EXCL2020@wsbeng.com